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Georgia welcomes the delegation of the Gambia and thanks the Head of Delegation for the presentation of the national report.
Georgia welcomes the conducted comprehensive review of Gambia’s constitutional framework and the latest draft, which removed provisions for the death penalty. 
We welcome the enactment of the Persons with Disabilities Act in 2021, in line with the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD).
My delegation compliments Gambia on the establishing of the National Human Rights Commission (NHRC) in compliance with the Paris Principles.
Herewith Georgia would like to recommend to the Gambia:
· To continue steps aimed at the full implementation and enforcement of the Persons with Disabilities Act. 
· To further enhance efforts aimed at elimination of trafficking in persons 
We wish the Delegation of the Gambia a successful UPR.

